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May 17, 2018

Addendum to Haney Technical Center’s Triumph Proposal

We would like to request an additional amount of $30,000 to work to develop an exploratory model that
will enhance our training opportunities for both current and future students. Beginning with recent
students that start and complete the HVAC program in 2018-2019, we will offer additional short-term
training in new technologies within the context of our offered curriculum. This will begin with new
training provided for instructors and |lead to additional training for former students to refresh or
enhance their skills.

The hope is that with this program, we can offer to employers an opportunity to retrain graduates of
Haney that are current employees on an as needed basis. We will begin this initiative with our HVAC
program but hope to expand to Welding Technologies the following year. We are proposing a three-year
project with annual assessment beginning in 2020.

Thank you for your consideration,
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Ann Leonard, Director

Haney Technical Center
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